
Ted  Cruz,  Kasich,  Bush  and
George  Soros  –  partners  in
globalism
“We have transformed ourselves into a system of government
where the least capable to lead are elected by the least
capable of producing, and where the members of society least
likely to sustain themselves or succeed are rewarded with
goods and services paid for by the confiscated wealth of a
diminishing number of good producers.” —John Galt from Ayn
Rand’s ATLAS SHRUGGED

Donald J. Trump is the New World Order globalists’ worst
nightmare. Now even Sunday sermons are being disrupted by the
Obamanistas. Many people believe the right is joining hands
with the left, only to destroy the Trump candidacy, but the
right has been in bed with the left and with the left’s agenda
for over a century now. Today’s Obamanistas are the Soros
communists as well as the false friends on the right.

It really became visible in the 1960s when Goldwater ran
against LBJ in 1964, and his own party worked to destroy him,
including George Romney, father of Willard Mitt. Yes, the
entire Romney family voted for LBJ because they were so angry
that Goldwater got the nomination instead of George Romney.
The latter was a moderate who leaned left, and of course
Goldwater was still representing old right Constitutional
conservatives.

The avalanche against Trump shows the knowledgeable electorate
just exactly who has been in bed with the left for so very
long. When so-called conservative pundits tell you they’ll
vote for Hillary if Trump wins the Republican nomination, then
you know they are in the bag with the leftists. They prefer
another globalist NWO agenda president rather than someone who
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will bring America back to her glory days. It is so obvious
that I’m astonished at the lack of discernment by Christians
and even secular voters. The hatred and lies against this man
are so overt. The Democratic and Republican parties are just
two heads of the same snake, and by now, even the politically
uninterested should see it. 

Cruz and Kasich on Free Trade

The well-researched in our electorate know John Kasich
absolutely loves and embraces all kinds of free trade. He
voted for NAFTA and is on board for the Trans Pacific
Partnership. He’s all for common core, throwing the borders
open to foreign elements, and giving amnesty to the law
breakers already here. And don’t fool yourselves, for over 20
years the media pundits have been saying we have 12 million
illegals in America. It’s more like 50 to 60 million by now.

The same is true of Ted Cruz, albeit he’s waffled so many
times, that his middle name should be flip flopper. Check out
this video in Cruz’s own words where he flip-flops on so many
issues.

Remember Cruz voted for TPA which is fast tracking for the
Trans Pacific Partnership, which, if passed, will destroy
sovereignty, the Constitution, and jobs, more of which will go
out the door to foreign countries. 

The entire purpose of fast-track is for Congress to surrender
its power to the Executive for six years. Legislative
concessions include: control over the content of legislation,
the power to fully consider that legislation on the floor, the
power to keep debate open until Senate cloture is invoked, and
the constitutional requirement that treaties receive a two-
thirds vote. Legislation cannot even be amended.

By contrast, without fast-track, Congress retains all of its
legislative powers, individual members retain all of their
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procedural tools, and every single line, jot, and tittle of
trade text is publicly available before any congressional
action is taken. [Link]

United Technologies boss gets $192 million, 110 ft. yacht, as
2100 jobs move to Mexico at $3.00 per hour. If you want more
of this, just keep voting for those who love free trade.

Kasich doesn’t have a chance of winning, and in reality,
neither does Cruz, but these are men with establishment
banking and corporate interests, men who will continue the
downward spiral of the globalist New World Order.

Kasich and Soros

Oh yes, Kasich, Cruz and Rubio all blamed Trump for the riots
by Soros’ and Ayers’ elements in Chicago. The three of them
joined with the likes of communist Van Jones to excoriate
Trump as though he was behind the Chicago protests. What a
farce! 

Both Rubio and Cruz who claim to be Christians have
even praised Fidel Castro’s comrade, Communist Nelson Mandela,
a man who never repented, even in prison, for the torture he
perpetrated on so many.

When Rubio knew he was failing as a candidate, he told people
in Ohio not to vote for him, but to vote for Soros-funded John
Kasich in order to keep Trump from winning Ohio.

During Kasich’s 2016 presidential campaign he has
received $202,700 from none other than Soros Fund Management!
Yes, you read that right– as in George Soros! But why not?
Kasich loves Obamacare, Common Core, Trade agreements and
amnesty, all right up Soros’ alley. Soros is the Demon behind
some of the most extreme and dangerous communist activism in
the U.S. and worldwide. Remember Ferguson and Baltimore riots?
That was Soros, his tax records show he spent $33 million in
Ferguson alone bussing people in to riot in that city. [Link]
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There’s even more, totaling $700,000. [Link]

Now a growing sex scandal linked to a major backer of
Kasich has come to the fore. Venture capitalist Michael Goguen
has been accused in a shocking sexual assault lawsuit that
alleged he kept a woman as a sex slave for more than a decade.
The super-PAC, “New Day for America,” backing John Kasich’s
candidacy said Tuesday it will turn over a $250,000
contribution from embattled Silicon Valley investor Michael
Goguen to nonprofit groups fighting human trafficking — as a
result of these allegations that he “sexually abused” a woman
for 13 years, including subjecting her to “countless hours of
forced sodomy.” [Link]

The problem with something like this however, is that it has
nothing to do with the candidate. Kasich is a moderate at
best, he loves what the left loves, but linking him to Goguen
because of a scandal is farfetched. Goguen obviously prefers
leftist Republicans, but Kasich cannot control who endorses
and/or funds him.

The same goes for Donald Trump. The media yammered and
yammered about former KKK nutter David Duke endorsing Trump.
All of it was a lie. Duke never endorsed him, and Trump never
accepted that endorsement anyway.

Kasich is not a leader I’d want in our White House, especially
with his ties to Communist billionaire, George Soros.

Cruz Endorsements

The latest endorsement for Cruz is Lindsey Graham who, when he
dropped out of the race, originally endorsed Jeb Bush.
Needless to say, Jeb and Cruz have a lot in common.

Cruz joined the Bush-Cheney campaign in 1999 as a domestic
policy adviser, advising President George W. Bush on a wide
range of policy and legal matters, including civil justice,
criminal justice, constitutional law, immigration, and
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government reform.

Cruz assisted in assembling the Bush legal team, devising
strategy, and drafting pleadings in the Florida and U.S.
Supreme Courts during the 2000 Florida presidential recounts.

After President Bush took office, Cruz served as an associate
deputy attorney general in the U.S. Justice Department and as
the director of policy planning at the U.S. Federal Trade
Commission.

Recently Ted Cruz added Neil Bush to his team as a “financial
advisor.” I started laughing when I heard that. Think he’s not
lock step with the Bush family? Think again. Neil Bush’s
decision to join Cruz’s team makes him the first Bush to join
a presidential campaign after Jeb Bush’s departure from the

race. Remember the Neil Bush Silverado Banking scandal that
cost American taxpayers $1.3 billion? Neil also has a rather
sordid past of consorting with cultist Sun Myung Moon, just as
his father did. He also is involved in education reform; the
same kind of reform we’ve been fighting for decades. [Link]

And along comes Jeb Bush to endorse Cruz, but his brother
George will not, because he can’t stand Cruz. “I just don’t
like the guy,” said former president G.W. Bush. It’s not
surprising though; these globalists stick together. Remember
what Bush 41 said!

Carly Fiorina has also endorsed Cruz, which is absolutely no
surprise. It was Cruz’s Keep the Promise I PAC that gave Carly
Fiorina $500,000. Did Cruz PAC give Carly $500,000 to help his
data mining agenda with Cambridge Analytica which creates
psychometric dossiers on American citizens? Cruz Partners with
Donors ‘Psychographic’ Firm. Carly KNOWS NSA data collection
to a “T.” She was chairman of the CIA’s advisory board helping
the NSA to develop privacy invading spy networks on American
citizens after 9/11. Hewlett Packard was the private business
that supplied the government with the spy hardware and
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software. Carly knows everything.

These endorsements, along with many others, are from the
establishment globalists. Add in his connections through Heidi
to Goldman Sachs, the CFR, and the North American Union, and
this is not a man who should lead America.

Heidi Cruz Also Worked for G.W. Bush

Ted met his wife, Heidi, when they both worked on the Bush
campaign. She later worked for the Bush administration in 2003
as a top deputy to U.S. Trade Rep. Robert Zoellick, focusing
on economic policy. Zoellick was counselor to Secretary James
Baker. Remember Baker was the wonderful Republican who made
the deal with KKK Democrat Robert Byrd which states that until
December of 2017, the Republicans cannot go after the Dems for
voter fraud. Zoellick heavily promotes free trade and
environmental issues. He has also served on the boards of
the German Marshall Fund and the European Institute and on the
pro-abortion World Wildlife Fund Advisory Council. He is a
member of the Council on Foreign Relations, and was co-chair
of the CFR Independent Task Force on building a North American
Community. He works for Goldman Sachs, just like Heidi Cruz,
and he was president of the World Bank.

Heidi was then appointed director of Western Hemisphere on the
National Security Council, reporting directly to CFR member,
Condoleezza Rice. Don’t forget that she’s spent five years at
the CFR helping to write the North American Community just
like Robert Zoellick.

Let’s go back to Cruz’s Princeton days. His mentor at
Princeton was CFR member Robert George, who has also served on
UNESCO’s World Commission on the Ethics of Scientific
Knowledge and Technology (COMEST), of which he remains a
corresponding member. Get that, Cruz’s mentor is not only a
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globalist CFR member, but also is well involved with the
United Nations.

The Cruz’s are total GOP establishment.

Conclusion

What we need in a leader, is one who is not indebted to
banking and corporate interests, or beholden to any group of
lobbyists or the globalist cabal.

Donald Trump doesn’t know everything he should know, but he is
learning. He does listen to the American people, and it’s up
to us to keep him informed. He is a leader, and he is hated by
the entire New World Order gang on the left, the right, and in
the media. This alone should tell the American people that we
need this man in our White House.


